
Transport Interchange - Southern Entrance
Proposal Context
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Works will be carried out to facilitate an entrance 
to the Transport Interchange from the South. 

These works are scheduled to start in September 
2022. 

For the duration of the works the contractor will 
facilitate access and loading for businesses in the 
area.

Plans showing the proposed changes to the road 
layout are provided on the next pages. 
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Loading Bay
Relocated from Saunders Road outside Great 
Western Pub. 
Operational Hours - 24/7, 1 hour no return 
within 2 hours

Penarth Road
One-way southbound for buses, deliveries and 
access only

Transport Interchange Access
Route in and out of the interchange for buses

Private Car Park Entrance

The Council is proposing to implement changes based on the plan shown. If you would like to make any comments about 
this proposal please let us know by emailing citycentrewest@cardiff.gov.uk by 31/08/2022.
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Loading Bay
Existing loading bay remains in place

Cardiff Central Train Station Car Park
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Penarth Road
One-way southbound for buses, deliveries and 
access only

Bus Stops
Southbound bus stop to remain, northbound 
bus stop to be removed

No Left Turn
Right turn only to exit Central Station Car Park

The Council is proposing to implement changes based on the plan shown. If you would like to make any comments about 
this proposal please let us know by emailing citycentrewest@cardiff.gov.uk by 31/08/2022.


